
Parents Feedback Report 2013-14 

A parental survey was conducted to assess the satisfaction levels of the parents on 

institutional practices on various areas. The assessments collected through descriptive 

feedback on the teacher’s quality, infrastructure facility, learning process, syllabus and 

curriculum etc. There are 10 descriptive questions on which the feedback sought. 70% of 

parents are highly satisfied with the teaching learning process. Parents of students from 

Dept. of Economics have expressed concern about the absence of permanent teachers in 

the department. Only less than 15% parents felt that the recently introduced CBCSS 

system is a bit strenuous for the students. 90% of the parents are satisfied with the quality 

of education in the department. About fifty percent of the parents felt that the basic 

infrastructure facilities of the college are good, while about fifteen percent felt it was very 

good. When asked to comment about the teaching methodologies adopted by the 

department, about eighty nine percent felt that it was very good while about ten percent 

felt that it needs improvement. In general, majority of the respondents felt very happy 

about the overall quality of academic environment in the institution. However, many felt 

that there is an urgent need to improve the basic infrastructure of the college including 

toilets, drinking water facility, etc. 

  



Action Taken Report 2013-14 

The results of the Parental Survey were discussed in a joint meeting of the IQAC 

and the College Academic Council. One of the major issues raised by parents of students 

belonging to the Economics Department was regarding the lack of permanent teachers. It 

was decided to take up this issue to the management and to make inquiry at the higher 

education department regarding the approval of permanent posts for this department. The 

water cooler facility in the old block was faulty for the past few months and this has 

affected the drinking water supply for the students. The service personnel who checked the 

cooler informed that it is beyond repair and suggested to replace it. Hence it was decided 

to look for funds to purchase a new cooler. It was also decided to do the necessary repair 

in the rest room for girls in the old block. 

 

 

 

 


